
OUR WEST AUSTIN NEIGHBORHOOD STRONGLY SUPPORTS THE FINAL DRAFT MAP IN WHICH 
DISTRICT 10 EXTENDS TO LADY BIRD LAKE AND MOPAC.  We believe the current District 10 groups 
us with our single family neighborhood communities of interest by including us with other single family 
neighborhoods in the interior northwest hills area near 360. Bryker Woods has had problems in the past 
with folks who live downtown in Condo-land dictating what happens to our small little area.  STR's have 
become a huge issue, as have stealth dorms.  We have wonderful neighborhood schools and close 
relationships with our neighbors.  We don't want what's good for downtown folks to override what is best 
for a family-friendly, middle class area.  Too many neighborhoods have had problems and have been 
ruined by a city council that's far too interested in getting on yet another magazine Top Ten of Anything 
list, instead of trying to make Austin a liveable city for real people, not just college kids and tourists. We're 
the ones paying taxes and working hard for our families.   
 
Please think of us and our issues when you decide on the final maps. 
 
Thank  you, 
 
Sara Simpson 
 


